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1. How your individual presentation was graded:  
 
Your presentation was graded by using the rubric, which was included in the “Guidelines 
for Written Report (Part III)” handout, page 10. 
 
Score was calculated as follows— 
Evaluation Criteria: During your presentation, each group was scored on each of the 
criteria (indicated under “Evaluation”) on a scale of 0 to 5, with 0=missing; 1=weak; 
2=poor; 3=acceptable; 4=good; and 5=excellent. The scores were added and divided by 
13, unless there were no questions/feedback from the audience, in which case the score 
was divided by 12. The resulting average was multiplied by 20, to arrive at a numeric 
grade for your presentation. A perfect score would be 100. 
 
As was indicated on the guidelines, you were also given 1 point each for 1) meeting time 
requirement (20-25 minutes) and 2) Providing presentation handout at least 2 days prior 
to the actual presentation.  
 
If you would like to discuss your grade for the presentation, please do so when we come 
back from Thanksgiving. I won’t be checking my e-mails as regularly as I would during 
the holidays, and will not discuss your grade over e-mail. You may come in during my 
office hours or set up an appointment with me regarding the grade.  
 
2. On Nov 23rd, I will be using my personal holiday and will not hold class.  
 
3. Remember, your participation item (movie review) is due on Nov 28th!  
 
4. Verify your presentation dates and orders. As was announced in class, if you miss your 
peers’ presentations, 5 points will be deducted for each absence.  
 


